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OFFICIAL NOTICE

TO:
Health Care Providers – All Providers
DATE:
January 14, 2022
SUBJECT:
COVID-19 Oral Antivirals
I.
General Information
Effective January 3rd, 2022, Arkansas Medicaid will reimburse pharmacies for dispensing COVID-19 oral antivirals with no member cost-sharing.

· COVID-19 oral antivirals have been granted Emergency Use Authorization (EUA) through the FDA and must be ordered in accordance with the FDA approval or authorization. 

· COVID-19 oral antivirals, Paxlovid and Molnupiravir, must be prescribed for an individual patient by a physician, nurse practitioner, or physician assistant licensed or authorized under Arkansas State law to prescribe oral antivirals.

· Prior authorization is not required.
· Quantity limits for one course of treatment per script applies.
· To bill for the dispensing of COVID-19 oral antivirals, the pharmacy must submit a valid National Drug Code (NDC). NDCs are listed in the Emergency Use Authorization for each COVID-19 oral antiviral.

· Pharmacies will be reimbursed based on the normal dispensing fee.
If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at 
(800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211.
If you need this material in an alternative format, such as large print, please contact the Office of Rules Promulgation at (501) 396-6428.
Arkansas Medicaid provider manuals (including update transmittals), official notices, notices of rule making, and remittance advice (RA) messages are available for download from the Division of Medical Services website.
Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program.


   /s/ Elizabeth Pitman


Elizabeth Pitman

Director
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